


On September 23, students traveled to the Outdoor Education Center in 
partnership with Adventure WV to have fun doing community service. 
The students mulched the grounds, collected and stacked wood, and 
cleaned the yurts. Later, they traveled to Coopers Rock to have a 
sight-seeing adventure and have fun on the playground.

“Community service is important 
because it helps those in need.”

Alex Riffle
Senior, Preston High School

“I swallowed two bugs, and now, I 
feel one with nature.”
Isaiah Hardy

Senior, Preston High School

“I learned that doing work can be fun, 
sometimes.”
Eleanor Cerra

Sophomore, Clay-Battelle High School

“I learned how to dig up mulch and put it in 
the back of a Ranger.”
Austin Tracey

Sophomore, Preston High School
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